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DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

ELM BARK BEETLE: Mist blower. Apply in early spring when trees
are dormant. Apply 9 - 11 litres of 12% solution per tree. (5 L
product in 6L of water). A second treatment may be made at the
end of July using a 6% solution. (2.5 L product per 7.5 L of
water).

FALL AND SPRING CANKERWORM, TENT CATERPILLAR: Mist blower. Use a
6% solution (2.5 L product per 7.5 litres of water or 25 litres
in 75 litres of water). Thoroughly cover all parts of tree

MOSQUITOES: Apply with a fogger. Make up a 6% solution. (50



litres Methoxychlor 25% in 155 litres of Diesel Fuel or 10 litres
Methoxychlor in 30 litres of Diesel Fuel). Apply .7 - 1.4 litres
of the mixture per hectare.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN Avoid inhaling
spray mist. Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing. Wash after
using and before eating or smoking. Do not contaminate food or
feed. Do not contaminate any body of water. Do not spray trees
during bloom.

FIRST AID: If on skin wash with water. If in eyes rinse with
clear water for 15 minutes. Obtain medical attention. NOTE: This
product contains petroleum distillates. If ingested do not induce
vomiting. Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.
Seek medical attention immediately.

Disposal Procedures: Puncture and triple rinse container. Crush,
break or puncture empty containers and deliver to a sanitary
landfill site in accordance with local or provincial regulations.

Notice to User: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

Non Warranty: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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